
Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with announcements for the week of 

October 15th.  

Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead.  

Students will be able to turn in their magazine subscription orders Monday, Wednesday and Friday of 

this week and the final date for subscription orders will be Monday, October 23rd.  Thank you in advance 

to all families who are able to support this fundraiser and the many projects at HMMS to support our 

students.  Online ordering of subscriptions is available at qsp.ca using online code 3706181  

Are you or someone you know an entrepreneur? HMMS is looking for entrepreneur volunteers to take 

part in our career week activities during the week of October 30th to November 2nd. We are looking for 

people to chat with students about their career experiences. Please contact Mrs. Hatfield at 

Candace.hatfield@nbed.nb.ca for more information if you're interested in participating. Thank you in 

advance for your support and assistance with this great opportunity for our students.  

A reminder that on Tuesday, October 17th students in grade 7, with written permissions, will receive the 

associated immunizations in the morning. It is important for the students to have a good breakfast that 

morning and wear a short sleeve shirt or one that will make it easy for the vaccinations to be 

administered.  

PSSC meeting will be held this Wednesday, October 18th at 6:30 p.m. in the school library. DEC 

sponsored PSSC information evening is Tuesday, October 24th at 6:00 at Hampton High School.  PSSC 

members, if interested, are asked to let me know your interest in attending. Please email me at 

bonita.demmons@nbed.nb.ca 

The next half day professional learning session will be on Wednesday, October 25th, and as a result 

students will be dismissed at 12 noon.  If bus students will not be taking their bus home on this date, 

then they will need to provide a note to indicate they are walking.  Students are not to travel on a 

different bus on this date without completion and approval of an Alternate Transportation form. Thank 

you in advance.  

Thank you so much and have a great week! 
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